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This is an appalling scheme planned for one of the most important of our heritage
sites and in my view should be redesigned in accordance with suggestions made
by UNESCQO's Advisory Missions recent report.

Perhaps even abandon the plan and create a bypass as is usual to protect a site?
Yours faithfully,

Cllr. Val Wood





